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On behalf of the Government of the United States, please accept our best
wishes on the occasion of Mexico’'s 207th anniversary of independence
September 16.

The United States and Mexico are neighbors and partners, connected through
family, educational, and cultural bonds, as well as important shared goals.
We work together to secure our mutual border by dismantling transnational
criminal organizations and reducing the flow of illegal weapons, migrants,
and drugs. We strive to generate prosperity and advance rule of law and
democracy in this hemisphere and beyond.

The United States of America wishes the Mexican people a happy Independence
Day.
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